
                                                         
                                                              

18th March 2019 

 

 

Clubs for Term 5 

STARTING: Wednesday 24th April 2019 – Thursday 23rd May 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

Please see the clubs timetable attached for term 5, starting on Wednesday 24th April until Thursday 

23rd May 2019.  Clubs will start back on WEDNESDAY 24TH APRIL 2019. 
 

Clubs that are available for children to apply for are in the white boxes.   

We must have slips back by Thursday 21st March 2019.  Priority will be given to the children 

who are currently on the waiting lists.   

 

If your child already attends a show related club (shown in blue) then they do not need to reapply.  

However, if your child no longer wishes to attend, you need to let the school office know as soon as 

possible. 

 

The yellow boxes are clubs run by outside agencies. These agencies have their information on the 

letters attached to this one; please follow the instructions on the individual letters.     

 

Please be aware that if your child does sign up for a club, then their participation and commitment 

will be expected each week.  We try hard to optimise the number of clubs each child attends and so, 

commitment is vital.  A register of attendance will be taken at the beginning of each session.  If your 

child fails to attend the club, a member of staff will use your emergency contact number to contact 

you, to ensure that your child is safe.  You must inform the school office if your child will not 

be attending a club on a particular evening on 01327 705785.  

 

Please complete the permission slip on the attached sheet, one slip per club, which your child wishes 

to join.  It is very important that you include any medical information and an emergency contact 

number.  We can only allow your child to go with the person/s named on the form, so it is vitally 

important that this information is given.  As the evenings are getting lighter, we can allow your child 

to walk home, but you must indicate this on the form.   

 

We will inform your child that they have been given a place on their selected clubs, by returning a 

clubs timetable with the clubs highlighted.  

 

Regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vicki Masters 

Head Teacher 


